
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 360 
RE: New Telephone Numbers for South Kearny facility 

 
 
 
On Monday, 12/16/02, Pacer Stacktrain's South Kearny facility will migrate over to a 
new telephone service provider. The new contact telephone numbers will be gradually 
phased in during the course of the day. The old telephone numbers (973-465-XXXX) 
will be selectively discontinued while the migration to the new numbers takes affect. 
The migration is expected to be completed by the end of the day. We may experience 
intermittent telephone service outages during this migration and apologize for any 
inconvenience this might cause.  
 
Please see phone numbers below: 
 

NAME TITLE NEW NUMBERS
Biggs,Gary L Manager, Kearny Operations (973) 820-0024
Cameron,Donald Supt. Rail Operations EAST (973) 820-0024
Florit,Cheryl Data Integrity Specialist (973) 820-0042
Galasso,John Manager, N.E. Operations (973) 820-0025
Harty,Robin Regional Equipment Manager (973) 820-0041
Haugen,Mike Manager, Business Development (973) 820-0036
Hopp, Tracy Business Development Support (973) 820-0038
Jennison,David Supt. Rail Operations EAST (973) 820-0024
Joyce,Thomas Supt. Rail Operations EAST (973) 820-0024
Muscillo,Anthony Supt. Rail Operations EAST (973) 820-0024
Rodino,Ron Director, Business Development (973) 820-0035
Santiago,Julie Data Integrity Specialist (973) 820-0044
Sullivan,John Manager, M&R Operations (973) 820-0048
Targett,Daniel Supt. Rail Operations EAST (973) 820-0024
Vossen,William Regional Director, Ops NORTH (973) 820-0026

FAX
Equipment Control (973) 820-0040
M&R (973) 820-0047
Business Development (973) 820-0039
Train Operations (973) 820-0029
Regional Operations (973) 820-0030  

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Business Development Representative. 
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